
 
 
Ref. No. : MCHI/PRES/13-14/018        September 19, 2013 
 
 
To 
Shri Vijay Wadhwa/ Shri Sanjay Chhabria 
Wadhwa Group Holdings Pvt. Ltd. 
3rd Floor, Platina, Plot No.C – 59, 
G-Block, BKC, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051. 

 
Sub: Hosting a Discussion Meeting 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Thank you very much for your invitation to MCHI-CREDAI members to 
come over for a Site-&-Study Visit to your project ‘Panorama’.  We are happy 
to receive your request, and recall the visit by the Managing Committee 
Members  for a meeting at your iconic project “The Capital” on January 10, 
2013, which was thoroughly enjoyed by all. 
 
As you are aware, the current state of affairs prevailing in the real estate 
industry is a cause for concern. And many members are keen to discuss, and 
arrive at some understanding of the problems and issues that are affecting 
us, and possible solutions that can be devised to overcome these.  
 
May I suggest to you that given the current state of affairs prevailing in the 
real estate industry, the kind of fluid situation, it would be most appropriate 
to host a meeting of our members, where we could meet, in convivial setting, 
re-establish contacts, build new relations, and make a joint effort to arrive at 
constructive solutions for the benefit of our members and the industry. 
 
I look forward to your response.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 

 
Vimal Shah 
President 
 


